
WWKQ-LD previously filed a request for STA to remain silent because of hurricane damage.  
The information in that prior request remains true, and the licensee has not been able to resume 
operations. Its site was destroyed and electric service was only recently restored to the area.  In 
addition, the station will be displaced in the TV repacking and it will be filing an application in 
the displacement window. As soon as it can obtain a new construction permit, it will return to the 
air as soon as possible. 
 
 


